

MEMORANDUM

To: Clerk of the Board

From: Elliot Schulman, MD, MPH, Director and Health Officer

Date: December 1, 2005

Subject: 11/22/05 PHD Administrative Board item to

Hearing to consider the utilization of trauma care funds with Cottage Hospital.

CC:

The PHD department submitted a Board Letter requesting that the above-referenced hearing be set for December 13, 2005.

Review of the agreement with Cottage Hospital is not yet completed by all concerned parties.

This memo is to request that the hearing on this matter be set for January 3, 2006.

Thank you for your assistance on this matter.